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The Public Servants Association (PSA) in the North West conveys best wishes to all learners and educators as 

the 2025 preliminary examinations commence across the province. 

 

The PSA recognises the dedication, resilience, and hard work invested by learners throughout the academic 

year. These examinations mark an important milestone in their journey, and all candidates are encouraged to 

approach them with focus, discipline, and confidence. 

 

The PSA equally acknowledges the commitment of educators who, despite difficult circumstances, have gone 

beyond the call of duty to prepare learners for success. Their guidance and tireless effort remain cornerstones of 

quality education. The PSA further calls on parents, guardians, and communities to create a supportive 

environment for learners during this period. A united effort from all sectors of society will ensure that learners write 

under conditions of peace, stability, and encouragement. 

 

The PSA reaffirms the Union’s commitment to safeguarding the interests of public servants in education and 

beyond. The PSA stands in solidarity with learners and educators during this critical stage of the academic 

calendar. As a Union representing thousands of Educators and Administrators, the PSA wishes every learner 

success in the preliminary examinations and commends educators for their continued dedication to shaping the 

future of the province. 
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